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This Week... 
We are so glad to be back after our half term! 
In phonics, we learnt how to read more phase 
4 words such as ‘paint’ ‘sport’ ‘green’. We 
have been practising our tricky words from 
last half term and have been spelling words 
like ‘forest, ‘toast, ‘spoon and ‘train.   
 

In maths, we have been learning all about the 
composition of number 7. We have been 
looking at the different number 7 is made and 
how we can represent this, such as, on a part 
part whole model or using a Rekenrek.  
 
In our continuous provision, we introduced our 
new topic of “here come the sun”. We have 
been painting our summer time objects such as 
ice cream and sunglasses on the creative table 
and have matched the correct pegs to the 
phonics sandcastles. The children have been 
enjoying their new role play areas too.  
In Bluebells they have an Ice Cream Parlour. 
In Daffodils they have a Garden Centre and 

Café. 
 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Chidinma Ugwu 
 

Daffodils: Sinmiloluwa Idowu  
 
 
 
 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

Sports day 

The children having been preparing for 
sports day in our PE sessions. We have 

practiced lots of different skills and cannot 
wait to showcase them. The children will 

wear PE Kit on Sports Day.  

Sports Day dates and times are 

Bluebells- Monday 17th June at 10.45am 

Daffodils- Tuesday 18th June at 10.45am 


